
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 7, 2018  
 

DNR announces office closures on Nov. 23 and Dec. 24 
 
(Anchorage, AK) – State of Alaska employees are required to take two days of furlough without pay in the 

current fiscal year due to budget constraints. To meet the furlough requirement while minimizing impacts to 

the public and the department, the following DNR offices will close on Nov. 23 and Dec. 24: 

 

• Public Information Center 

• Recorder’s Office 

• Division of Mining, Land and Water 

• Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation 

• Division of Agriculture 

• Division of Geological and Geophysical Surveys 

• Office of Project Management and Permitting 

• Support Services Division 

 

All state offices close for Thanksgiving, on Nov. 22, and Christmas, Dec. 25. The current list of state holidays 

can be viewed at http://doa.alaska.gov/calendar/.   

 

CONTACT: DNR Public Information Center, 907-269-8400, dnr.pic@alaska.gov  

 

### 

 

STAY CONNECTED: 

DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm  

DNR on Social Media:  http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/social_media.htm  

DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/pic/ 

http://doa.alaska.gov/calendar/
mailto:dnr.pic@alaska.gov
http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm
http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/social_media.htm
http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/pic/

